Greensboro Youth Hockey Association
August 20,2012
Courtyard Marriot
4400 West Wendover Ave.

Present: Kathryn Riedell, Chris Hudson, Dene’ Rich, Rob Richter, Gidget Stevens,
Keith Spours, Pam Willoughby-Ray

Hockey Director: Steve Sabo

Ex-Offico: Wendy Conner

Absent: Michelle Doran

Members Present: Mike Williams, Jeff Markham, Cody Markham, Clint Pressley,
Wyatt Pressley, Marci Johnson

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.

I. Minutes
Reviewed/approved
No corrections were made to the July minutes.

II. Reports
*Treasurer, Rob Richter presented a financial report covering June and July.

Complete financials are available upon request to any member in “good
standing”.

* Apparel report was given by Chris Hudson: Jerseys have been ordered and
expected to arrive by the time teams play their first games.

Windsuits, socks, and bags can be ordered online at the GYHA store. A copy of your
purchase receipt for these items should be given to team managers to ensure
appropriate delivery.

*CAHA/CHL meeting updates were given Kathryn Riedell who attended the annual
meeting along with Dene’ Rich. Kathryn kept notes for future reference and
inquiries.

IIIl. Members Inquiry
At this time, GYHA President Kathryn Riedell, addressed the members concerns out
of courtesy and respect for their time.

Mike Williams: practice times, total fees for PeeWee House Select and what is
included, announced 17 on his roster

Wendy Conner: wanted to be assured that jersey rental fee is ongoing; BoD assured
her that was the concept all along

Jeff Markham: needs smaller nets for Mite cross ice, Kathryn to check on prices
Marci Johnson: socks ; asked where/what/how much :



All travel A and AA teams will wear the nylon style that can be ordered on line at a
cost of $22.00 per pair.

*This will be the new format going forward to ensure all concerns are addressed
and members will not be subjected to a long and unnecessary wait.

Motion to accept: Pam Willoughby-Ray
Seconded: Chris Hudson
Vote unanimously carried

IV. New Business

*Team managers meeting will be held on September 6, 2012 at 6:30pm at the Ice
House of

Greensboro.

Pam Willoughby-Ray will shop for manager supplies.

* Insurance plan to be drafted and offered to supplement in the case of player injury.
* Each Coach has submitted a list of assistant coaches as well as a team manager for

BoD approval.

Session was moved closed at 8:00pm



